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Hoping you all have happy and healthy New Year. 

 

Dates for Your diaries. 

 

*Thursday 20th January at 2pm until 4pm in Trinity Baptist Church hall, Ashford Road. 

Come and have a go at Kurling an adaptation of the game of curling played on ice. Cost is £5 and will 

include tea and biscuits or cake. You are welcome to bring a friend. 

 

*Saturday 22nd January at 9am. The committee would like as many people who feel able to help remove 

the contents of the club house to Jenny’s garage. Coffee/tea and biscuits will be made available.  

 

Club House  

As agreed at the AGM Phil and the committee have hired a builder who will commence upgrading the 

clubhouse commencing the first week of February. This will be started inside the clubhouse hence the need 

to remove the contents on 22nd January. The funding we had obtained previously was for the complete 

rebuild therefore Geoff continues to work to inform the various bodies of our enforced change of plans. 

 

 More dates. 

a) We are planning a further 2 afternoons from 2pm to 4pm at Trinity Baptist Church Hall as follows 

Thursday February 17th and Thursday March 17th. The cost will be £5 each and will include tea and 

biscuits. If anyone has any specific request regarding the programme for these afternoons please let Judith or 

Joy know. 

 

b) We need 6 mixed triples to play the Ashford indoor club on Wednesday 23rd March at 2pm. Please 

let Judith know if you are able to play. 

 

c) We have been invited to send a mixed triple to Headcorn bowls club tournament on Thursday 26th 

May. The cost is £12 per player and includes a meal.  Please let Judith know if you would like to 

play by Thursday 20th January as the slots are going quite quickly. 

 

Weald League. 

The league will now have 4 divisions. Our A team will be in division 3 and the B team will be in division 4. 

Where possible Phil would like to have a regular 3 triples to play in each team as this seems to improve 

outcomes. Please notify Phil of your willingness to play early in the new season. 

 

Tournaments 

The committee has decided only to run the Mermaid fling tournament this year as our programme is quite 

full. This will be on Sunday 3rd July. 

 

100up Dec 1st Carol 2nd Robin Jan 1st Mary 2nd Beryl 

 

Best wishes 

 

Judith Pickford 



 


